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TESTIMONY ON GOVERNOR’S MESSAGE NO. 698, SUBMITTING FOR 
CONSIDERATION AND CONFIRMATION TO THE STATE BOARD OF PUBLIC 
ACCOUNTANCY, GUBERNATORIAL NOMINEE, CHRISTOPHER LEE, FOR A TERM 
TO EXPIRE 6-30-2022. 
 
TO THE HONORABLE ROSALYN H. BAKER, CHAIR, AND MEMBERS OF THE 
COMMITTEE: 
 

My name is Catherine Awakuni Colón, Director of the Department of Commerce 

and Consumer Affairs (“Department”).  The Department appreciates the opportunity to 

provide testimony in support of Governor’s Message No. 698, nominating Mr. 

Christopher Lee for membership to the State Board of Public Accountancy (“Board”) for 

a term to expire June 30, 2022. 

Mr. Lee has nearly 20 years of experience in accounting, starting in 1999 as an 

associate at Robert H.Y. Leong & Co. and eventually becoming partner at ECA LLP.  

He earned his bachelor of business administration in accounting degree from the 

University of Hawaii at Manoa, and became a licensed certified public accountant in 

Hawaii in 2003.  Mr. Lee is also on the Aloha Festivals Executive Committee, serving as 

treasurer.  He understands the responsibility of attending and preparing for the Board’s 

monthly meetings.  
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Given Mr. Lee’s experience and desire to serve in other roles related to 

accounting in Hawaii, the Department believes that he is in a good position to positively 

contribute to the Board.   

 Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony in support of Mr. Lee’s 

nomination to the State Board of Public Accountancy. 
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